
EASY GOING INTRODUCES HALLE CASTILLE

Halle Castille named new art director at Easy Going Gallery

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Easy Going Gallery
ATTN: Halle Castille, Art Director
701 N V St, Pensacola, FL 32505
easygoinggallery@gmail.com

JANUARY 19TH, 2023 - PENSACOLA, FL. -
Introducing Halle Castille as Easy Going
Gallery’s Art Director! Halle will be taking the
reins on all things art, working to bring new
and exciting artwork and art events to share
with the people of Pensacola! 

Easy Going Gallery is currently looking for
artists for their next Open Call starting on
February 2nd and running through the end
of the month. Local artists are encouraged to
apply with original and unique artwork. The
Artist Reception will be held on February 9th
from 5pm-9pm.

For more information, please visit Easy Going Gallery on Instagram or the Easy Going
Gallery Facebook page. 
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